
From: Lucy Edwards
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Do not approve Northern Pass!
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 1:20:20 PM

Lucy Edwards
177 Old Mountain Rd.
Northwood, NH 03261-4208

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

The SEC can approve Northern Pass only if it finds Northern Pass to be in the public interest. As a
member of said public in New Hampshire I know that Northern Pass is not in my interest. The SEC must
act in the public interest here in this state, not in the interest of out-of-state corporations. I live in a
part of NH where the towers will not be far from my home, but the power will go far south of my
household and leave us nothing but a scar across a lovely piece of landscape.

Sincerely,
Lucy Edwards
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